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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:22 AM
To: 'Judi Travis'
Subject: RE: Proposed rate increase

Dear Ms. Travis,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

(850) 413-6010            
 

From: Judi Travis [mailto:walkeejt@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:42 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Proposed rate increase 
 
My name is Judith Travis and I reside at 14805 Quay Lane, Delray Beach, FL 33446 
I am writing to state my opposition to the proposed rate increase by FPL. Docket number is 160021-E1 . 
We have constant power outages several times weekly, which have affected my electronics. 
It is my understanding that the rate increases will not be used to improve service, energy modernization or 
equipment, that this is purely for the profit of shareholders and executives. This is totally unacceptable. We 
are retired and living on a limited budget as are many people in this area. In order to request a rate increase, 
there needs to documented reasons for it.  According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is due to earn $1.6B 
in profit in 2017 without the requested rate increase. Enough already! 
Thank you for anticipated rejection of FPL’s request. 
Judi Travis 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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